
March 28, 2011 

To the Board of Education, 

My wife and I are expecting our child in the month of May. I am writing t his letter to req uest 

approva l for my pate rn ity leave upon the birth of our child . Thank you for taking t he time and 

consideration for this re quest. 

Sincere ly, 

Andrew Cal land 


